
 

 

December 2024 

Dear valued customer,  

 

Panasonic 6F22 batteries supply 

 
We regret to inform you that Panasonic 6F22 batteries will be discontinued permanently 
from the APS portfolio.  
 
The previous supplier has ceased production of this model, and no alternative supplier has 
been approved by Panasonic Corporation of Japan. The possibility of sourcing 6F22 batteries 
will be reconsidered only if the global demand for this model significantly increases, which is 
currently unlikely.  
  
We understand that this situation may cause inconvenience for you and your customers. 
Please do not hesitate to contact your account manager to discuss alternative products.  
 
Kind regards,  

 

Izabela Błaszczyk-Janicka 

Marketing & Product Management Director Global 

 


